

## **2021 DIRECTOR NOMINEES**

## **MARK LEWIS**

Mark Lewis joined the BC Rugby Board in 2018 and has served as President for the last two years. Previously, Mark served on the BC Rugby Discipline Committee from 2012 to 2018, chairing the Committee from 2013-2018. Since joining the Board, he has sat on the Finance and Governance Committees, worked with the Stakeholders Committee and represented BC Rugby on Rugby Canada committees and at Rugby Canada meetings.

Mark played high school rugby in Vancouver, and junior & senior rugby at the Vancouver Rowing Club. He was a member of the VRC board from 1998-2010, and spent eight years on the VRC Executive, including two years as VRC Club President (2006-2008). Mark has served on other non-profit boards, including the St. Georges' School Foundation (since 2017) and the Urban Development Institute Pacific Region (since 2012) and is a member of the Royal Columbian Hospital Foundation Campaign Cabinet. He is a past member of the New Westminster Minor Hockey Association Executive. In his spare time, Mark practices commercial real estate and infrastructure development law as a partner with the national law firm Bennett Jones LLP. He lives in New Westminster with his wife and two teenaged children.







